NOTICE

Aguasabon Medical Clinic Office Hours

Dr. Sasha Chaddah

Monday 10:00 - 4:00 Tuesday 1:00 - 7:00 Wednesday 10:00 - 4:00

Dr. G. Tu

Thursday 10:00 - 4:00 Friday 10:00 - 4:00

825-9133

Gorge dev. under budget

continued from page 1

"You should have a nice, completed project by the spring," he said.

Work has already begun installing the footings, and "should be completed before the frost sets in", said Moore.

The town has \$340,000 available for the Gorge Development, and the remaining \$51,000 could be used to improve the road leading to the gorge, or to clear brush areas that block the view of the gorge, Moore said.

The plan was approved by Terrace Bay Town Council at a special meeting last Friday.

Moore also discussed longterm development plans, such as extending the pedestrian walkways, creating a new sign system to make it easier for tourists to find their way around, a boardwalk for the beach area, and a revamping of Centennial Park.

Moore suggested making the park "more visual," by adding flowers or a fountain.

"A place where a visitor knows he can go and stop," said Moore.

Work on the gorge is expected to continue throughout the winter months, and is scheduled to finsish in the spring.



HOW MANY HOURS EACH YEAR

Royal Canadian Legion Terrace Bay Branch 223

REMEMBRANCE DAY SERVICE

Cenotaph, Terrace Bay

11:00 a.m., Monday November 11, 1991 Formation will be at the Municipal Office, Simcoe Plaza at 10:45 a.m.

PLEASE PLAN TO ATTEND!

Letters to the Editor

The Terrace Bay Schreiber News welcomes letters to the editor on any subject.

Letters must be signed and have the phone number and address of the author for verification. We will not knowingly print false libelous or anonymous comments.

Letters to the Editor are important to community newspapers. They serve to reflect opinions of members of the community we serve. However, we must insist on these rules to ensure that this very important forum is used responsibly.

Letters can be mailed to the News, Box 579, Terrace Bay, POT 2W0, or dropped off at the News office, 13 Simcoe Plaza in Terrace Bay.

NOTIGEOFPOL

Notice is hereby given to the municipal electors of the THE TOWNSHIP of TERRACE BAY

that whereas more candidates have been nominated to each of the following offices than the number required to fill such offices, therefore polls will be held upon the dates and at the times and places stated in this notice for the purpose of electing the holders of such offices.

OFFICE(S) FOR WHICH POLL TO BE HELD:

Councillor (4 to be elected)

English Language Public School Trustee for the Lake Superior Board of Education (2 to be elected)

TERRACE

DISTRICT OF THUNDER DAY HOME

P. O. BOX 250. TERRACE BAY, ONTARIO POT 2WO

Birchwood Terrace

requires **Temporary Part-time RN**

Temporary Part-time RNA

Requirements: 1991 Certificate of Competance must have RNA pharmacology course

Apply in writing with resume to:

Marilyn Saranpaa RN **Nursing Services Supervisor**



Dawn's Hair Studio

Fall Perm & Color Special!

We would like to thank you for your patronage by offering IO % off all colors and perms.

October 28 - November 9 Come on in and take advantage of the savings! Call today!

825-9694

8 o'clock p.m.

REGULAR POLLS:

ADVANCE POLLS:

Date: Tuesday, November 12, 1991

Location: Terrace Bay Recreation Centre

Conference Room

Terrace Bay, Ontario

Location: Terrace Bay Recreation Centre. McCausland Hospital. Birchwood Terrace

Time: Regular polls will be open from 10 o'clock a.m. until 8 o'clock p.m.

Time: Advance polls will be open from 10 o'clock a.m. until

Date(s): Saturday, November 2, 1991 Wednesday, November 6, 1991

Terrace Bay Recreation Centre

Conference Room

Terrace Bay, Ontario

PROXY APPLICATIONS:

A person who has been appointed a voting proxy may apply to the clerk not later than 5 o'clock in the afternoon of Polling Day to receive a certificate to vote by proxy for the polling subdivision in which the person appointing the voting proxy is entitled to vote.

Given under my hand this 16th day of October 19 91 Returning Officer David C. Fulton

Thank You J would like to thank Dr. Rohani, nurses and staff of McCausland Hospital for the excellent care I received during my stay and the ambulance staff that transported me to and from Thunder Bay. Also, a special thanks to all that took the time to visit, phone,

send flowers, cards, food and fruit while J was in the hospital and since my return home. Your kindness is greatly appreciated and won't be forgotten.

Marg McKenna

